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Cosmetics stolen from pharmacy

	An early-morning break-in at a Bolton pharmacy Sunday resulted in brand-name fragrance bottles being stolen from the cosmetics

department.

Caledon OPP reports officers responded to an alarm at 3:24 a.m. Upon arrival, they saw that a glass front door had been shattered.

Police are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).
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